
My New School 

After the summer holidays I will be going to a new school called 
North Town Primary School.   

 

 

 

 

 
                     

I will be in Pippins. This is Mrs Richards and Miss Edwards. 

They will be my new teachers. They are very nice. 
 

 

 

 

               Mrs Leann Richards              Miss Ashleigh Edwards                                                                                              
 

I will also be taught by Mrs Newstead, Mrs Tidmarsh and Mr Graves each week. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Michelle Newstead            Mrs Caroline Tidmarsh               Mr Chris Graves  
(New Rock Pippins - Thursday)                             (Spanish and RE)                                              (PE) 



These are the Learning Support Assistants (LSAs) who may work with me.   

  

  Mrs Kayleigh Follett                Mrs Emma Gibson           Mrs Sharlee Soames         Miss Charlotte O’Neill 

The grown-ups in my new class like having new children and like to share the 
books, games and toys in the classroom. They are happy I am going to be in their 
class. 

This is my classroom and some of the areas I will play. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This is the middle area where I will hang my coat and my bookbag. We like to play 
with playdough and paint pictures here too.  

 

 

 

These are the toilets I will use.                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

This is the playground where I will play at playtime.  Lots of children play here at 
playtimes.  

 



 
This is the hall where I will eat my lunch.  
 

 

I will line up and get my hot dinner then 
I will sit with all my friends.  

 

 

I am really excited about starting my new school in September.  
 

 


